
Dear Residents, Family, and Friends, 
This month, we are looking 
forward to receiving your 
valuable feedback in our Annual 
Resident and Family Survey. We 
encourage all residents and family 
members to take part. Your 
thoughts help us to understand 
what we’re doing well and where 
we might enhance our services 

and environment.  
Thank you in advance, Tawnya 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Tawnya Theodore, 
Executive Director 

Residents 

Staff 

• Jean C. - 4

• Millie C. - 10

• Carolyn W. - 11

• Jennifer H. - 15

• Nancy K. - 15

• Rosa B. - 15

• Ruthann C - 20

• Perry O. - 20

• Terry W. - 20

• LaJune E. - 22

• Gerardo D.   -   October 3

• Luisiana V.   -   October 5

• Heidi H.   -   October 11

• Jessie R.   -   October 14

• Adan G.   -   October 20

Toddy out enjoying the last days of 
summer, as we get ready to enter our 

next season. 

We would like to introduce you to 
Krystal, our new Dietary Services 
Director. She is new to the kitchen, but 
not to Farmington Square!  
Krystal has returned to Oregon after a 6-
year adventure living in Utah and Florida. 
She started her career at Farmington and 
worked here for 16 years doing many 
different jobs, adding another notch into 
her belt for her skill set. In her free time, 
she enjoys reading, playing games, and 
spending time with family.  
Welcome back, Krystal! 

We had a great 

September with all 

of the fun that goes 

on here. We had a 

picnic in the park, a 

nature walk, 

several great 

entertainers, and 

we also took some 

time coloring some 

thank you cards for  

TVFR #67.  

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

October 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Come and join your 
loved one for one of 
our entertainers this 
month! 
 
- Oct. 16 Barbara Amell 
at 3 PM, MC 
- Oct. 23 Joel Parker  
Synergy Combo 
at 3 PM, AL 
- Oct. 30 Dom Franko 
at 3 PM, AL 
 
October 24th  

At 5:30 PM, we will be 
hosting Mark Turnbull 
(Host of the “Aging  
Today Podcast”) for a 
Caregiver Support 
Group. It will be in the 
lobby of our memory 
care building. 
 
October 31st  

Washington County 
Voters Assistance 
League 1-3 PM, AL 

We will have an official 
ballot box onsite. 
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